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International Graphite Limited (ASX: IG6) – Suspension from 
Quotation 
The securities of International Graphite Limited (‘IG6’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under 
Listing Rule 17.2 at the request of IG6, pending the release of an announcement by IG6.  

Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain suspended until the earlier of: 

• the end of the period stated in IG6’s request for voluntary suspension; or 

• the release of the announcement to the market. 

IG6’s request for voluntary suspension is attached below for the information of the market. 
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Attention: Sam Dorland    by email:   tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 

 

Dear Sam 

 

Request for Voluntary Suspension 

 

International Graphite Ltd (ASX IG6) (the Company) requests a suspension of the Company’s ordinary 

shares quoted on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2. 

with effect from the commencement of trading on Friday 25 July 2025. 

In addition to an agreement to develop a new graphite processing facility in Europe, as referred to in 

the Company’s letter dated 23 July 2025, the Company's major shareholder Comet Resources is in the 

process of completing a sale of securities it owns in International Graphite which is expected to be 

completed today (Stated Activities).  

Voluntary suspension is requested to complete the Stated Activities.  

The Company requests that the voluntary suspension remains in place until the earlier of 

commencement of normal trading on Monday 28 July 2025, or when an announcement regarding the 

Stated Activities is released to the market. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted or of 

any further information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

The Company notes the reference in the trading halt request dated 23 July to a ‘grant’ was an 

administrative error and that this reference should have been to an agreement to develop a new 

graphite processing facility in Europe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

International Graphite Ltd 

 

 

Robert Hodby 

Company Secretary 
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